
PTO Executive Board Meeting  Feb. 26, 2016 

Present: 

Mrs. Grove 

Mrs. Ware 

Mr. Flournoy 

Miss Inglett 

Mrs. Scurry 

The meeting was called to order at 8:50am by Mrs. 

Scurry.  Old business was discussed:  Ending balance for 

January is $7, 189.32.   

“Teacher Appreciation Breakfast” was planned for 

April 1, 2016.  Menu will be eggs, grits, pancakes, 

sausage, bacon, biscuits, coffee, Apple and Orange Juice, 

and a fruit tray.  It was decided that PTO would give a 

Keurig machine as a gift to the staff at the breakfast.   

It was decided that Miss Inglett would type up a 

survey to send to the mothers to get a vote for which 

spring event they want.  Dinner/Movie or Dinner/Dance  

Both events will cost $15.00 and they will be semiformal 



dress.  Date will be Friday, May 6.  Decoration colors will 

be blue and yellow.  Everyone is to think of a kid friendly 

movie to suggest. 

We will meet on March 10 at 3:30 to meet with a 

representative for our next fundraiser.   

Dates were decided for two events that PTO will 

support.  Honor’s Day will be May 19.  Field day will be 

May 20.   

The Father/Daughter dance was a success. One 

improvement that was mentioned was to have a better 

list of names for the announcer to call from. 

Mrs. Grove asked PTO to send out a customer 

service survey to parents about our staff and school. 

Meeting was adjourned at 9:38am. 

 


